
A Good Season For The Community Bus

The Ulva Ferry Community Bus has now completed its first
full 'season' (April - September) and, thanks to the sterling
efforts of the team, has carried no fewer than 523
passengers! Between June and September there was a 76%
increase on last year's numbers.

The Bus Group have
been delighted to be able
to serve residents all

down the coast, from Calgary to Salen, and to widen the
scope of service to include the Safe and Sound group,
meeting at An Roth, and others on the island who
appreciate the unique facility of our fully wheelchair-
accessible bus.

Many thanks to this summer's drivers, Barry George, Mary Lynch, Beccy Roth and Juliet
Vines, and co-ordinator, Mike Hogan, to Ronnie Kennedy for keeping the bus in good
running order, and for all who have supported the bus in any way, especially by using it!

For more details of how the bus can help you, just click on www.ufcb.org.uk or email:
info@ufcb.org.uk or phone:  07775531301
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